Accredited Standards Committee	Doc. No.:	X3L2/94-146


X3, Information Technology*	Date:	2 December, 1994


X3L2, Codes and Character Sets     	 Project:	ADMIN


		Reply to:	Edwin Hart


To:	Kathleen McMillan		Applied Physics Laboratory


CC:	X3L2		McClure Center 3-140


			Johns Hopkins Road


			Laurel, MD  20723-6099


			Voice:  	+1 301 953-6926


			FAX:  	+1 301 953-1093


			E-Mail:	Edwin.Hart@


				jhuapl.edu


Subject:	Projects 4-R, 103-M, 105-M, 107-M, 304-M, 351-M, and 359-M


Action Requested:	Change Designation of the Projects


In October, ANSI withdrew the ANSI standard corresponding to each of these projects:  4�R, 103-M, 105-M, 107-M, 304-M, 351-M, and 359-M.  X3L2 discussed these projects at X3L2 Meeting 162 at Cupertino, California on Nov. 30 and Dec. 1.  X3L2 has 10 members.  During the discussion and vote at the meeting, the following seven members were present:  Apple, Digital, IBM, RLG, SHARE, Taligent and Unisys. These members voted unanimously to recommend


changing projects 4-R, 103-M, 105-M, 107-M, and 304-M to liaison projects for tracking the corresponding international standards


withdrawing projects 351-M and 359-M


This satisfies the 2/3s rule.  Please take the necessary actions to implement these recommendations.


In addition, please consider the following suggestions for changing the X3 procedures for project processing.


If an ANSI standard is withdrawn and if the corresponding project has no international standard associated with it, then in the absence of any other explicit requests from the technical committee, the X3 Secretariat should automatically withdraw the project.  (I will note, however, that X3L2 could have sent a request to withdraw the project at the same time as the request to withdraw the standard.)


If an ANSI standard is withdrawn and if the corresponding project has an international standard associated with it, then in the absence of any other explicit requests from the technical committee, the X3 Secretariat should automatically redesignate the project as a liaison project.





     *Operating under the procedures of The American National Standards Institute


X3 Secretariat, Computer and Business Equipment Manufacturers Association, 1250 Eye Street, N.W., Suite 200, Washington, DC  20005-3922 (Telephone: 202.737.8888 FAX: 202.638.4922)
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